	                     Abdul Khoir

                     Jl.Wibawa Mukti IV No. 63 Jatiasih, Bekasi 17422

                     Telp: 021 83248243 e-mail: akhoir25@gmail.com web: www.khoir.weebly.com 

Bekasi, 7 Juni 2010

Mrs. Ayane Fukada 

Manager of HRD

Japan Communication Corp.Indonesia

Diponegoro Tower

Jln. Diponegoro Kav. 16.-18, Jakarta

Dear Mrs.Fukada

I am applying for IT Engineer Position, advertised in ‘Cosmostyle Post’ of March 26.2005.

I am well experienced, and I belive that I can satisfy you in qualification.

A salary of US $ 25.000 / month would be acceptable, however my main concern is growth in career development. 

For your consideration, with this letter I have enclosed a complete resume. Iwill be glad if you please to schedule an interview, in near time.

Sincelery Yours

Abdul Khoir

Abdul Khoir

Enclosures : 6 Sheets 

· Resume 

· Copy of academic transcript

· Copy of course’s certificates

· Copy of reference


